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BREAKING NEWS 

Goodrich Inks Deal on New Building 
Goodrich Corporation’s Atlantic Inertial Systems has signed a lease 
with the Port Authority that will make the engineering services and 
R&D company the first customer in our new office/clean room 
building. Goodrich currently employs 55 people at the Aerospace 
Center and, when the building is complete, will have room to grow. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel20100429.htm  

COATC Alert System 
If you were subscribed to the COATC Alert System, you would 
have gotten this news an hour earlier.  On-base customers are 
encouraged to subscribe to this text message alert system, a free 
service with breaking news alerts from the Aerospace Center. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/alert  

 


